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Nangula Hishoono, Project Manager (EWoH)

During the week of 04 May 2021, The EWoH project team conducted the first workshop of the
year.

The workshop took place at the Odimbwa Village in the Weyulu Ya Hedimbi district in the
Oukwanyama traditional community. The workshop came as a result of a special request by the
Oukwanyama traditional authority back in 2020.

Weyulu ya Hedimbi district is next to The Omungwelume district where the last workshop of
2020 took place and just like Omungwelume, Weyulu Ya Hedimbi is also one of the information-
poor areas. One of the contributing factors to this is the remoteness of the area because it is
situated next to the Namibia - Angolan borders were not much developmental programmes take
place.

The intension of the workshop was to capacitate the traditional leaders with the necessary skills
and relevant information. This would then allow the leaders to apply the codified law and protect

the rural women and other vulnerable persons in the communal areas.
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